Maths: Year 6: We will be developing our knowledge of percentages and being able to find a percentage of an amount. Children will also be beginning to develop their knowledge of algebra.
Year 5: We will be exploring and developing our knowledge of addition, subtraction, multiplication and division, using larger numbers. We will then be moving on to developing our understanding of fractions, decimals and percentages.
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ICT: Within ICT children will continue to develop their online safety knowledge. They will also be able to select and use a range of software to find and present information.  
Spanish: We will be ensuring children are able to initiate conversation, know how to say numbers and colours.
Science:
Our focus this term is on Habitats. 
Year 6 will be focussing on how to group and classify new species. They will also be looking at microorganisms. 
Year 5 will be focussing on life cycles of both animals and plants. They will also explore animal groupings and plant life.   
PSHE: Children will be exploring the unit, ‘Healthy Me’. They will be exploring how to live healthily and how to manage personal hygiene.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]RE: Children will be exploring Easter within Christianity. We will be looking at whether Christianity is still as strong now as when Jesus was on Earth.  Our key term that we will focus on is: Salvation.
Geography: Within Geography, we will be exploring Anglo-Saxon settlements. We will be locating these on a map and comparing these sites to life now.  
History: We are exploring the Anglo-Saxon period. We will be looking at the life during that time and the key events that occurred and how they shape time now.   
PE: In PE this term, they will be developing their skills with teamwork and working collectively to complete challenges. They will be playing a range of games which help to develop their ability to encourage their peers.
Art: Our art this term will be based upon inspiration from Anglo-Saxon artefacts. Children will be creating their own shields and building their own clay pots.
Music: Within music, children will be listening to specific songs carefully. They will be exploring the pitch, tempo and rhythm of the song.  
English: This term, children will be developing their ability to write narratives and newspaper reports. These will be based upon their new text, Anglo-Saxon Boy, by Tony Bradman. This text will also develop their reading ability within guided reading and it will be used across the curriculum. 

